Lamers, Brandon - DOT

From: Schmidt, David - DOT (DTSD)

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 1:15 PM

To: Matt.Schuenke

Cc: Hoelker, Michael - DOT; Lamers, Brandon - DOT; Berens, Jeff - DOT; Knorr, Karla - DOT
Subject: 5845-06-03: US 51 Stoughton to McFarland: McFarland WisDOT Design Coordination Meeting
Hello Matt,

My name is David Schmidt and | am going to be the design project manager for the McFarland segment of the US-51
Stoughton McFarland project. | am going to be setting up a re-occurring coordination meeting between WisDOT
preliminary design team (Jeff Berens), the design team (myself) and the Village of McFarland. The first meeting is
proposed for Wednesday, January 27™ at 11:00 — 12:30. The meeting is proposed to re-occur on the 4" Wednesday of
each month at the same time.

Per your request, | will also be sending the meeting invite to the following Village of McFarland employees Brian
Berquist (brian@tcengineers.net), Jim Hessling (Jim.Hessling@mcfarland.wi.us), Lee Igl (Lee.lgl@Mcfarland.wi.us), and
Brian Czebotar (Brad.Czebotar@mcfarland.wi.us). If there is anyone else you would like to invite please let me know, or
you may forward the invite to them as well.

| am aware of the ongoing discussions between the village of McFarland and the Department on the preliminary design
that was included in the EA. | look forward to working with the village of McFarland to address these concerns and
working towards a final design that tries to meet both the WisDOT’s and Village of McFarland’s needs for this project.

Jeff Berens also wanted me to inform you that the traffic data you requested for the Sigglekow Interchange was
included in the ICE report that was previously sent. If you cannot locate it please let me know and | will resend the
information.

Regards,

David Schmidt, P.E.|Project Manager
Wisconsin Department of Transportation (DTSD)
Southwest Region Madison Office

PDS Dane 2 Unit

Phone: 608-246-3867

Cell: 608-516-9041

David2.Schmidt@dot.wi.gov




